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White Sands Boulevard and Indian Wells Road Intersection Improvements 

Coming to Alamogordo 
 

Alamogordo, NM – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District Two will 
begin a project to improve the intersection at White Sands Boulevard and Indian Well Road in 
Alamogordo this winter. 
 
The work will include realigning the intersection, roadway reconstruction, upgraded traffic signals 
and sidewalks, signing, striping, and access control measurements to meet the American with 
Disabilities Standards Act.  This project is part of the Highway Safety Improvement Program (HSIP). 
 
Work on this $2.5 million project is expected to take a year to complete, weather permitting.  Work 
will take place Monday through Friday, from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  
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